
08/02/2020 

MRS Deborah Harris 
24 Morgan RD 
Belrose NSW 2085 
debsharris18@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1340 - 100 / 0 Meatworks Avenue OXFORD FALLS NSW 2100

I strongly oppose the proposed development of the Meatworks industrial area. The suggested 
development is not suitable for a bushland area at the end of a cul de sac where the only entry 
to the site is via a narrow road passed a school. As a parent of children at Oxford Falls 
Grammar I know that the current congestion around the school is bad enough without adding 
more trucks and cars. Some areas of Oxford Falls Road have no footpath, forcing parents to 
escort their children to school along the edge of the road while large trucks thunder passed. It 
is already dangerous without adding more traffic. It just does not seem an appropriate area for 
the proposed development.

Thank you 
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